North York Community Council - Comments from community about PDP stemming from its recent newsletter

RUNTO CLERK'S DEPT BRTH YORK CIVIC CENTRE

2010 MAR -8 P 1: 42

From:

"Tony Genco" <tgenco@downsviewpark.ca>

To:

<nycc@toronto.ca>

Date:

2010-03-08 10:11 AM

Subject:

Comments from community about PDP stemming from its recent newsletter

Attachments: Positive comments from community.doc

Francine Adamo, North York Community Council,

In February 2010 PDP sent out a newsletter to 70,000 homes surrounding the park, and to 20,000 email addresses. We solicited responses to a number of questions, including renderings of our vision for the lands.

Since we believed it would be helpful to provide Councilors with their input, we have copied below a representative sampling of replies.

In order assure confidentiality, we have just used writers' initials.



Parc Downsview Park Canadā

A unique park for all people. A modern park for all seasons.

Un parc moderne pour toutes les collectivités, à toutes les saisons.

Tony Genco President and CEO Président et premier dirigeant

PARC DOWNSVIEW PARK INC.

1 - 35 Carl Hall Road, Toronto, ON M3K 2B6 35, chemin Carl Hall, Toronto, ON M3K 2B6

Tel/Tél:

416-952-2223 416-952-2234

Fax/Télec:

E-mail/Courriel: tgenco@downsviewpark.ca

tgenco@parcdownsview.ca

Internet:

www.downsviewpark.ca

www.parcdownsview.ca

This message is intended only for the addressee, it may contain privileged or confidential information. Any unauthorized disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately so that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message. We believe that this email and any attachments are free of any viruses or other defect that may affect your computer system but it is your responsibility to ensure that it is virus free. No responsibility is accepted by Parc Downsview Park Inc. for any loss or damage arising from its use. Thank you.

Ce message s'adresse uniquement à son destinataire, car il peut contenir des renseignements confidentiels ou privilégiés. Toute diffusion non autorisée est strictement interdite. Si vous avez reçu ce message par erreur, veuillez nous en faire part immédiatement afin que nous puissions corriger nos dossiers internes. Veuillez ensuite supprimer le message original. Nous croyons que ce courriel de même que tout document joint à celui-ci ne contient aucun virus ou autre élément contaminant ou destructif qui pourrait affecter votre système informatique, mais il est de votre responsabilité de vous en assurer. Parc Downsview Park Inc. n'est pas responsable de toute perte ou tout dommage découlant de son utilisation. Merci.



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

S'il vous plait considerer l'environnment avant d'imprimer ce courriel.





DATE: Friday, March 5, 2010

RE: Samples from the recent newsletter

"Very informative; although I've been a member of this community for almost 30 years, I wasn't aware of all that is offered <u>and</u> all that has been done to make Downsview Park so beautiful and enjoyable for us within the community." —A.D.
"The park is great. They do nice and entertaining things." —I.J.
"Looking forward to its completion." —S.L.
"I am very pleased to hear about the expansion and upgrades to the Downsview Park. Sending out a newsletter is a fantastic idea and a great way to keep the community up to date with what's happening! Thank you for the very informative letter and look forward to future communication with you." —D.J.
"I have lived in the area for three years and I didn't know Downsview <park> had all of these things offered." —V.P.</park>
"A fabulous newsletter. Professionally put together and very informative. Please keep sending me more so that I can learn about the various activities that go on at Downsview Park. I'd like to bring my family!" —D.D.
/2
-2-
"Thanks for the community update. Very informative! I'd like to help. How can I become a volunteer?"

—C.C.

"Our family finds the newsletters very informative. We live in the area, but don't get to the public meetings. The pictures of a "glimpse into the future" are interesting. I also work close by and will be telling my co-workers about the plans for the future development of Downsview Park. Keep up the good work!"

−F.C.

"Can't wait to walk around the gardens and the lake. I walk around the Hangar soccer fields on Thursdays. Great idea for winter."

—J.J.

"I really enjoyed reading this newsletter. It's very informative and the photos helped me to visualize different sections of Downsview Park and the surrounding communities. The best part was 'A Glimpse into the Future.' Thank you and continue doing a spectacular job at Downsview Park and our community (the best park in Ontario)."

-L.C.

"I live in the area. I would love to see great things happen to this park.

Furthermore, I would like to see more concerts in the park. Also, we really liked the Trail of Lights."

-T.C.

"With reference to what PDP might actually look like, this newsletter is by far the best."

"I appreciate this newsletter. Nice, clear format."

—H.А.